
 

 

 
 

 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
Equestrian NSW Vaulting Committee 

 
 

 

Background 
 
The Equestrian NSW Vaulting Committee (Vaulting NSW or VNSW)) is a sub-committee of the Equestrian 
NSW Board and has been in operation since 2002. Before this time it operated as an incorporated body as 
an ENSW discipline council.  
 
VNSW is charged with the responsibility of administering all aspects of Equestrian Australia Vaulting within 
NSW, including but not limited to; member/club liaison and event support, consulting on rules and 
regulations, managing officials programmes, managing the annual Vaulting NSW calendar, liaison with the 
Australian Vaulting Committee, reporting to the Equestrian NSW Board, assisting with the marketing and 
promotion of the sport and implementation of training, competition and grass roots strategies aimed at 
developing the sport.  
 
The finances of the committee are managed by the Equestrian NSW office in consultation with the 
committee. 
 
Selection Criteria 

 Nominees must be current members of Equestrian NSW 
 Expressions of interest are called for three available positions - appointed on skills-based expertise 

including but not limited to the areas of; sports knowledge and experience, financial/ 
professional/management expertise, marketing, administration and education expertise.  

 A demonstrated understanding of the vaulting discipline.  
 Proven national and international knowledge and experience (competition, training, official) 

and/or expertise in all areas of vaulting will be an advantage.  
 Ability to commit to a minimum of several hours per week to the sport and roles and 

responsibilities of the committee, which includes meetings, teleconferences and an annual forum. 
 Experience of working on a committee, preferably in equestrian sport.  

Deadline for nomination – 10 October 2018 - Email (andrea@ensw.com.au) or post the signed application 
to (Andrea Webb, Equestrian NSW, PO Box 7077, Wetherill Park BC  NSW  2164). 

In previous years the committee members have held a term of two continuous years before requests for 
nominations were received.  Equestrian NSW Board will be the selection panel.  

To bring the committee into line with other committees in NSW it is proposed that the committee is 
structured as follows: 
 
For each two year term, three members shall be elected in the first year and four members shall be elected 
in the second year. No member may serve more than four consecutive terms of two years.   

Progress and needs of the committee will be regularly assessed by the Equestrian NSW Board, including an 
annual board communication at the Equestrian NSW office, Horsley Park. 


